Kilbehenny Parish Newsletter

Brought to you by the children at Kilbehenny N.S.

January

EDITION

2018

Birthdays!!

Bílly O'Brien=17/1/2011=Age 7.

Pádraíc Casey=12/1/2009=Age 9.

Myah Cleary=12/1/2012=Age 6.

Thomas Moriarty=30/1/2006=Age 12.

Maeve Geary=31/1/2007=Age 11.

By Melody McGrath and Louis Gorey.

Swimming Lessons

Swimming lessons started Friday the 19th of January and will continue for 8 weeks. 1st to 6th class take part in swimming. We are taking the lessons in Fermoy Leisure Centre. We are being transported there by O'Sullivans bus hire. We hope every child enjoys the 8 weeks of swimming.

By Leah Geary.

We asked the infants=What is there favourite TV show?

- 1.Robbie=Hit The Diff.
- 2.Kathelyn=Frozen.
- 3.Maeve=Peppa Pig.
- 4.Hanna=Frozen.
- 5.Megan=Charlie and the Chocolate Factory.
- 6.Alex=Paw Patrol.
- 7.Sheelagh=Shimmer and Shine.
- 8.Joshua=Ben 10.
- 9. Áine = Ben 10.
- 10.Kayleigh=Shimmer and Shine.



- 11.Jack=Power Rangers.
- 12.William=Conor McGregor.
- 13.Hughie=Hit The Diff.

By Mischa Spillane and Tara Lewis.

Open night

On the 13th of February at 7pm, We are having an open night for all the new junior infants that are coming into our school in September. Our 6th class are coming in to show them around the school and tell them about the fun actives we do here.

By Abbie Cleary and Maeve Geary.

Kilbehenny Parish Newsletter



Sport

On Thursday the 18th of January All Ireland U21 winning captain Tom Morrissey, manager Pat Donnelly and former Limerick Hurler, James Ryan called to the school with the All Ireland trophy. We asked them lots of questions and they told us what it takes to be a top intercounty hurler. Pat explained to us what being a manager is like. James gave us very good advice when he said to respect our teammates and not to give out to them. He told us to encourage one another at all times. The lads took the time to sign our jerseys and stand in for photos before heading on their way. We really enjoyed the visit and want to say a big thank you to the lads for calling to us.

By Conor McNamara and Eoghan Fitzgerald.

Annie

On Thursday week the whole school will go to see Annie in the CBS and Presentation Convents Musical. We are looking forward to a great show. A big thank you to our Parents Association who have kindly paid for all our tickets for this show.

Lifetime Lab

On Tuesday the 23rd of January, 4th to 6th class went to Lifetime Lab at Old Cork waterworks. We left at 8:30am and were in Cork by 9:00am. We made pulleys, levers and magnet powered cars. We learned how compasses work, forces, friction and lots more. Our teachers name was Úna, she was really nice. We all enjoyed our day and hopefully we will visit there again.

By Oisín McCarthy.

Grandparents Day

On Wednesday the 31st of January,
Our school is holding Grandparents
Day in the school hall from 2 to 3pm.
This is very good to get your grandparents out and about and see how
we are getting on in school. So if you
have grandparents they are more
than welcome to join us here in school
next Wednesday

By Emily Gorey.

Clothes Collection

On Wednesday the 31st of January, Our school is holding a Clothes Collection to raise money to go towards the school and pupils. If ye have any old clothes that ye would like to donate they would be more than welcome and we would be very grateful.

By Maurice Fitzgerald.

Editor- Maeve Heenan.